
Camille Hoffman
Sullivan
LD 380
Dear Judiciary Committee Members,
My name is Camille Hoffman and I live in Sullivan, Maine. I am writing to oppose 
LD 868 and all related bills being heard on May 8, 2025 because they discriminate 
against transgender girl athletes in school. Discrimination like this is not just harmful 
to transgender people, but decisions like these set precedents and ripple out to every 
other marginalized group of people and their families and friends.
These bills do nothing to protect girls or improve women's sports, in fact it would 
harm all girls and likely prevent many girls from participating in sports at all, as the 
enforcement of these bills would put ALL girl athletes through intrusive inspections 
that would put girls health and safety at risk. 
Maine has long protected its LGBTQ community against discrimination.  Now is not 
the time to roll back those protections.  I urge you to vote NO on all of the following 
bills:  LD 233, LD 380, LD 868, LD 1002, LD 1134, LD 1337, LD 1432 and LD 
1704.
Sincerely, 
Camille Hoffman


